
Board of Health Meeting Minutes 
March 12, 2015 

 

The Lakeville Board of Health held a meeting on March 12, 2015 in the Lakeville Town 
Office Building.  Present at this meeting were Board Members, Robert Poillucci, 
Terrence Flynn and Derek Maxim.  Administrative Assistant Jo Lima was also present 
as recording secretary.  
 

Chairman Poillucci called the meeting to order at 6:00 p.m. and noted that this meeting 
was being recorded by the Board of Health.  
 

 
Discussion with Animal Inspector Jared Darling with regard to Farm/Stable issues 
A lengthy discussion was held.  Board members agreed that more research needs to be 
done and more information gathered before any further discussion.  
 
Upon motion made by Member Flynn and seconded by Member Maxim, the Board: 
 

VOTED:   To adjourn the meeting at 8:31p.m.  Unanimous vote in favor. 
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